
Sagebrush Quilters Guild 
Ebast Notice May 11, 2018 

Executive 
President - Lorraine B 
Vice Pres - Barb K 
Secretary - Judy T 
Treasurer - Monica W 
Program - 
Membership - Marnie F & 
Judy N 

Library - Doffy B 
Hospitality - Gretta P & Anne 
D 
Community Projects - Jeri B 
Workshops - Joy G 
Wed morning quilt-in - Val B 
Fri morning quilt-in - Joyce W 

Retreat - Doreen F 
Sunshine Lady - Julie O 
Webmaster - Pat M 
Eblast – Cheryl D 

  
Wednesday Quilt-in – Val B 
May 16 Marie 
May 23 Miriam  
May 30 no quilt in unless you want to arrange yourselves as it is Quilt Canada 
  
Friday Quilt-In – Joyce W 
May 11  Marg J.,  
May 18  cancelled,  
May 25  Marg J, 
June 1   Marg J 
June 8   cancelled 
  
Workshops – Joy G 
Remember to invite a quitter friend to our May 28 meeting to hear Kathy Kinsella and see her Fibre Art of eco 
printed and natural dyed fabrics, embellished and hand & machine finished. 
  
At our next meeting I will be seeking direction for our Fall workshop with Dianne Jansson.  
Do you want a two day workshop of Mary Ellen # 3 ( make a sample block that looks three dimensional and 
then make as many other variations as you want to create your own quilt design.) The two day workshop would 
be on the Saturday-Sunday of Remembrance Day weekend  
or  
Do you want a one day workshop "Illusion of depth boarder" for a medallion/feature centre.  The one day 
workshop would be November 17. 
I'm looking forward to your response as I need to book the room at TRU asap.  Thanks, JOY 
  
Sew days at  KSV - Sandy M  
Dates to mark on your calendar -  

May 12 
June 16 

July 14 
August 11 

September 8 
October 6 

Please pack up your sewing machine or whatever you need for the day, and join us.  We meet 9am to 
4pm.  Please bring your lunch or you can purchase it there for about $9. 
Don’t forget your extra long extension cord! Hope to see you there!!   
 
Happy Quilting 
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Treasurer – Monica W 
From Monica, submit all receipts and requests for outstanding payments to Monica. Monica will not be at 
the May 14th next meeting but please ensure to get all outstanding receipts in either to Cheryl at the May 14th 
meeting or drop in Monica’s house mail box ( 1840 Whistler Court ) before May 14. Any required 
reimbursements will be made at the May 28th meeting. All finances need to be finalized before our annual 
general meeting June 11th.   
  
Row Robin – Monica W 
To the Row Robin groups, we are all looking forward to our reveal day June 11th.  Looking forward to seeing 
some fantastic works of art.  
 
Name tags – Judy N 
Do you need a new name tag or wish to upgrade to a magnet back instead of a pin back? Or perhaps you have 
lost your name tag or changed your name since joining the guild. Please let me know if you would like to order 
a new name tag. Current cost is $10.65 each.  I am trying to negotiate a reduced rate if we order in bulk. Please 
email me at juclarmi@hotmail.com .  I will likely try to order in the summer so that they are ready for 
September 
  
Website Calendar – Julie O 
Does anyone having something they want posted on the calendar, please send it my way. 
  
Library News - Doffy 
It is that time again...library books and magazines are due. Time to check under the couch and beside the bed 
for guild library books and magazines you have borrowed. Please bring your borrowed items back by May 
28th.   
 
Also, as mentioned at the last two guild meetings, I will be deleting some books and magazines and they will be 
for sale at the last meeting of the year. The sale had been scheduled for May 28th; however, as we have a guest 
speaker and other invited guests that meeting, I have changed the date to June 11th. If anyone has anything to 
contribute to the sale, please bring them along. Books will be $2.00 and magazines will be 25 cents. All 
proceeds go into our general revenue. 

 

 
 

mailto:juclarmi@hotmail.com

